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    Thursday 23rd January 2020
	Dear Parents and Carers,
Breakfast club pay increase.

From September 2020, the charge for breakfast club will be increasing. The new amount per session will be £2.50 each day. This is still below the costs of other schools in the local area.  

Additional dates for the diary

Monday 3rd February – Superstar Reader Day (Children dress up as their favourite superstar or someone who inspires them)
Weds 5th Feb @ 2.40pm - YEAR 3 assembly

Weds 12th Feb @ 2.40pm - YEAR 4 assembly

Friday 14th February @ 3.05pm term ends.

Monday 24th February – Term 4 begins at 8.40am

Thursday 5th March – World Book Day – more information to follow

Week beginning 9th March – Parents evenings (Lists will be up after half term)

11th March – Foundation and Year 6 height and weight checks.

Thu 12th March @ 2.40pm - YEAR 5 assembly

Weds 18th March @ 2.40pm - YEAR 2 assembly

Weds 1st April @ 2.40pm - FOUNDATION assembly

Friday 3rd April – School finishes at 12.10pm.

Weds 29th April @ 2.40pm - YEAR 1 assembly

Reminder: 

May Bank Holiday change – don’t forget that the original bank holiday Monday on 4th May has been moved to Friday 8th May.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Isabelle & Owen. Thank you for your help. 



CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been reading Goldilocks and the Three Bears. The children have
             really enjoyed playing with the porridge play dough and retelling parts of the story. On
             Wednesday everyone worked really hard to make a new chair for baby bear using the
             junk modelling. In maths we have been looking at numbers to 10 and practicing
             ordering them on a fun IPad game! 
Year 1  In maths Year 1 have been learning about 3D shapes, we have been learning their 

             names and properties.  In English we have been thinking about different story

             settings.
Year 2  We’ve had a very busy week in Year 2 and I’d like to thank everyone for giving me 

             such a warm welcome and showing me around.  We thoroughly enjoyed meeting the 

             Fire Officers and seeing their fire engine in our car park…..it was fascinating to find

             out all that they do.  We came up with brilliant questions to ask them and found out so

             much to relate to our topic on The Great Fire of London.
Year 3  This week in maths we have been working on our 4 times table. In art we have 
             created our own versions of Monet's London cityscape using pastels. We also loved
             our Fit4Kids session on Tuesday!
Year 4  Year 4 have been busy this week designing our own Willow Pattern story inspired 
             plates.  We have thought about the different parts of the story we think are important 
             and built them into our design. In maths we have been learning our 9 times table and
             learning some clever tricks to help us.  Ask us to show you them! In PE we had great 
             fun learning some of the skills of seated volleyball using balloons!
Year 5  In Year 5 we have been looking at counting forwards and backwards in fractions and

             solving sequence problems.  In English we have been finding out about Wantage and 

             persuading people to visit!
Year 6  This week Year 6 have worked really hard on their assessments.  In geography we 
             have been exploring the continents and oceans.  In art we have begun looking at
             Hundertwasser and his artistic style.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Paige and Luna for their hard work on their chairs for baby bear. They found it quite
             tricky but kept trying and didn't give up. Well done girls! 
Year 1  Lexi R for using great independence when writing about Jesus healing sick people,

             well done, you worked really hard!  Marcus for using confidence when using

             adjectives to describe story settings in the Wish Tree.  Well done, you had really

             fabulous ideas!
Year 2  Kalinda for asking so many brilliant questions when the fire fighters came!  Well

             done to Emma for settling in so brilliantly and so quickly.  Emma has quickly made

             friends and has wowed the class with some very interesting carpet time questions

             and answers.
Year 3  Phoebe for great confidence in swimming this week... Mrs McNaught was very 
             proud of you. Harry for listening and independence in class, especially in maths 
             lessons. Well done!
Year 4  Theo for a beautiful and careful Willow Pattern plate design. He incorporated some
             lovely details from the story.  Alfie J for always being a behaviour role model and for
             trying super hard in maths at the moment. 

Year 5  Holly and Hallie for great determination when solving tricky fraction sequences. 

             Well done!
Year 6  Janine and Camarsia for their unusual and well-presented research projects for

             their homework tasks.  You have a really positive attitude towards your home

             learning. 
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 1 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










